
Order of Worship 
Worship Leader 
James Morningstar 
 

All Hail the Power of Jesus Name 
 

Welcome 

David Gretzmier 

 
Hold to God’s Unchanging Hand 

Blessed Assurance 
  
Prayer 

Logan Kiihnl 
 

Great is Thy Faithfulness 

Ten Thousand Angels 
 

Communion/Offering 

Caleb Bynum 
  
Blest Be the Tie That Binds 

It is Well With My Soul 
 

Message 
Nathan Jorgenson 
 

 The Great Redeemer 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 
Huston Givens 
 

……………………………………………………………………… 
Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

3.23.2025 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 

We are getting ready to open enrollment for the 

2025-2026 school year. We have already 
opened enrollment for Summer 2025 and within 

two weeks are almost at capacity with just a 

handful of spots left open. We are so very 
thankful that God is allowing us to continue to 

do his work.   

Sonshine School is such an amazing outreach 

for the surrounding community. There are    
ALWAYS ways you can support our school. This 

can be in prayer for our students, teachers, and 

families, donating snacks and/or school       
supplies, and sponsoring students.  

We are looking for members to sponsor 

students for this coming school year. If you are 
interested, please reach out to Lyndsey Stout, 

Linda Proffitt or Melinda Mahaffey and we 

would love to give you more information.  

In Him,  

 

Lyndsey Stout  

Sonshine School Director 

Upcoming Events 

March 28 Single Seniors Game Day 1:00—3:00pm 

April 26 Single Seniors Game Day 1:00—3:00pm 

 Ministry highlight: sonshine school 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are 
received by the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings 
to office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 
 

Linda Hebard is suffering from back pain. We pray she recovers and feels better 

quickly. 

Laura Winston asks for prayers and support so that she may fully recover from a 
traumatic experience. Please pray for her as she struggles to cope and overcome.  

Jay and Becky Tyree, Lisa Kelly’s brother and sister–in-law  Becky is in the final 

stages of cancer and has chosen to stop treatment and begin hospice care.  Please 
keep Becky and her family in your prayers during this both precious and difficult 

time. 

Larry and Valerie Poage have been struggling with health issues on and off for 

some time. They continue to worship with us online and ask for prayers to improve 
and be able to return to worship in person.  
 

Sympathy 

Margie Slasor passed away on Monday morning, March 10th. She is the mother of 
Sue Winn and grandmother of Josh Winn. Her service took place in West Virginia 

on Monday, March 17th.  We extend our deepest sympathies to the family at this 

time. Please keep them in your prayers.  

 
And you must show mercy to those whose faith is wavering.   

Jude 1:22 NLT 

Continue to Remember… 
Mary Batson 

Eddie Kinzer  
Kyle Hunter  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  

Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 

Margie Slasor 
Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
3/24  Asher Johnson 

          Jamie Loftin 
3/26  Tina Leonard 

          Ethan Shipp 

3/27  Indie Cooper 
          Gary Jorgenson 

          Stetson Mahaffey 

          Dana Scott 

          Brooke Scott 
3/28  Sarah Argo 

3/28  Avery Grimes 

     Marvin 
Higgenbottom  

     Peyton Scroggins 

3/29  Gena Horne  
  

               

 

Happy Anniversary  
3/24  Paul & Tina Kimbrough 

          Dean & Tanya Lacy 
3/26  Eddie & Loraine Kinzer 

3/27  Kenneth & Claudette Wilcox 

3/29  Mario & Shirley Alvarado 



Welcome, Little One! 

Kasey and Danielle Cooper are proud to 
announce the birth of their second child, 

Callum Kase Cooper. Callum was born on 

March 19th and weighed 7lbs 1oz. Congrats 
to big sister Indie, grandparents Brett & 

Robyn Winkle, and the rest of the family! 

 

NEW SUNDAY MORNING BIBLE CLASSES 
Families with Littles 

Entering parenthood and how to raise Littles 

in today’s word, facilitated by Hiram Olivio, 
Logan Kiihnl and others. Room 202 

 

The Gospel of Mark  
Beginning March 23rd in Room 209.  Clayton 

Williams facilitating.  

 

New Members Class 
Anyone interested is welcome. Let’s get to 

know each other better! April 6th—May 11th 

Room TBD.  
 

LADIES’ EVENTS 

SPARK 2025 Women’s Retreat 
March 28th—30th 

@ Westgate Branson Woods Resort 

Speakers: Cindy and Hannah Colley 
Registration Costs and Program Details 

available on the front bulletin board. 

 

Poteau Church of Christ Ladies Day 
Saturday, April 5th 

Registration begins at 9:00am. Continental 

Breakfast and Lunch will be served. Dena 
Jenkins of Westark will be the speaker. 

 

Ladies Day at Robinson & Center 
When Life Gives You Lemons: How to Live a 

Godly Life with Zest 

Saturday, April 5th 
Brunch begins at 8:30. Program is from 9:00 

to Noon. Katie Powell Bell from Henderson, 

TN speaking.  

Mt Comfort Seeking Accountant 

We are looking for a full-time accountant to 
take over the lion’s share of accounting 

duties while Sarah Argo works part-time to 

help. If you’re interested in more information 
please email: finance@mountcomfort.org 

 

INTERFAITH CLIMATE RETREAT:  

A Call to Action 
March 31st, April 3rd & 7th  

6:30-8:30 pm at St. Paul’s Episcopal Church. 

Details on front Bulletin Board.  
 

AREA WIDE SINGING 

The Downtown Church of Christ in Rogers 
Friday, April 18th 6:30-8:30 pm 

Please join for praise, worship, and prayer 

with Dane Shepard and Tim Stevens. 

 
YOUTH GROUP SUMMER MISSION: 

FAYETTEVILLE 

This year will be local and open to all ages! If 
you have not yet registered to 

participate, we’d love for you to 

be involved and there is still 
time.  Please scan the QR code 

to begin!  

 
Additional Banford House Hours 

Our food pantry has extended its hours! Now 

open on Thursdays from 5:30pm to 7:00pm, 

and Wednesdays from 9:00am to 11:00am.  
This ministry is open to the community and 

members alike. 

 
Sponsorship Opportunities Available! 
We are hoping to sponsor a few more 
children for our Sonshine School program. 
Sponsorships range from $150 - $400 per 
month and would provide a loving, secure, 
Christ-centered learning environment for 
these children. Please contact the school or  
Lyndsey Stout at 479-461-2346 for more 
information or to volunteer as a sponsor. 
Thank you! 

News and Notes 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



Razorbacks for christ  
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

Weekly Contribution $20,562.15 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $20,888.02 

Weekly Children’s $47.38 

YTD Children’s $2,803.63 

Sunday, March 2 

Bible Class 288 

Worship 428 

Wednesday, March 5 

Devo & Bible 101 

  

Our Shepherds 
Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Mike Huddleston 479-466-0634 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Rich Leonard 479-466-8921 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 


